
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Wednesday, 28 November 2018 3:45 PM 
To: 'Mandy Dahms' 

Cc: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: RE: Air Pilots Award Review process input 

 
Dear Ms Dahms, 
 
I write to you in relation to the matters raised in your email below. 
 
As mentioned, matters AM2018/14 and AM2018/15 are presently listed for Mention before the Vice 
President at 1:00 pm (AEDT) Friday, 30 November 2018 (see Notice of Listing attached). The Vice 
President will be sitting in Sydney with a videolink established to Melbourne. 
 
The Vice President confirms that HeliSpirit and Aviair can appear in the Mention at the time 
specified above. Should you require a videolink to be established to any of the Commission’s offices 
outside of Sydney and Melbourne please let our chambers know as a matter of priority.  
 
You can also view the submissions, correspondence and other documents which have passed 
between the parties and the Commission at this link. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Colin Chang 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1810 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/sites/awardsmodernfouryr/nol-301118-am2018-14-15.pdf
https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-and-agreements/modern-award-reviews/4-yearly-review/award-stage/award-review-documents/MA000046?m=AM2014/252
mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au
http://www.fwc.gov.au/

